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19th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Duke of Edinburgh meeting 
 
Your son/daughter will need to attend an important Duke of Edinburgh meeting Monday 22nd April 
afterschool in Y005 from 3.15pm-4.30pm to complete their routes for the expedition next weekend. If 
students are unable to attend this important meeting, please can you email me on 
a.silva@passmoresacademy.com. 
If you have any questions, please contact me on: a.silva@passmoresacademy.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Aislinn Silva  
Duke of Edinburgh Co-Ordinator 
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